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October 31, 1984
RBG- 19,255
File Nos. G9.5, G9.33.4

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton *

River Bend Station - Unit I
Docket No. 50-458

This response provides the River Bend Station (RBS) Detailed Control
Room Design Review (DCRDR) Su= mary Report as committed in Gulf States
Utilities Company's (GSU) January 31, 1984 letter and requested in
Generic Letter 82-33, " Supplement I to NUREG-0737 - Requirements for
Emergency Response Capability". The Summary Report addresses human
engineering discrepancies (HEDs) identified with their disposition and
implementation schedules.,

The information requested by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's (NRC)
Human Factors Engineering Branch (HFEB) in a letter dated August 27,
1981 from Robert Perch, RBS Project Manager, has been addressed in the
enclosed DCRDR Summary Report. Section 2.3 identifies those items which
are currently being assessed. Information discussed in the NRC's April
25, 1984 DCRDR Program Plan com.ent letter and October 11, 1984 DCRDR
in-progress audit report is also addressed in the enclosure.

Sincerely,

f '

J. E. Booker
Manager-Engineering
Nuclear Fuels & Licensing

JEB/gf., River Bend Nuclear Group
PJK/j e
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